
Cruise-in  
at St. Leonard.
St. Leonard will be hosting a variety of beautiful automobiles of different 
makes and models including sports cars, classic cars, muscle cars, custom 
cars, and hot rods. All makes and models are welcome. 
Free admission. Invite your family and friends. Food hot off the grill, drinks 
and other snacks will be available for purchase. 
Participants in the Cruise-in acknowledge that neither the Thunderbirds of 
Southwest Ohio (TSWO) nor St. Leonard is liable for any damage to vehicles 
during the event. By participating, attendees accept all risks and waive any 
claims for damages.

Saturday, September 6, 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
Franciscan Center Parking Lot on the campus of St. Leonard  
8200 Provincial Way, Centerville, Ohio
For more information contact Dawn Arrowood at 937.439.7145  
or dawn.arrowood@commonspirit.org.
Independent Living  |  Assisted Living  |  Memory Care 
Skilled Nursing  |  Rehabilitation
CHILivingCommunities.org/SL

With assistance from the Thunderbirds of Southwest Ohio (TSWO) 
Car Club.



Directions to the
Cruise-in
at St. Leonard

We look forward to seeing you there!

1.	 Take I-675 South toward Cincinnati.

2.	 Take exit # 7/Wilmington Pike/Bellbrook.

3.	 Turn left onto Wilmington Pike. Go approximately .5 
miles to 3rd red light (Clyo Road).

4.	 Turn right onto Clyo Rd. Go approximately 2.8 miles to 
3rd red light (Centerville Station Road).

5.	 Turn left onto Centerville Station Road. Go 
approximately 0.2 miles (Provincial Way).

6.	 Turn right onto Provincial Way and go straight ahead.. 

On the right is the Franciscan Center. Turn right into the 
parking lot next to the Station House Restaurant (8200 
Provincial Way).
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